
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Sue Bostwick, Equalization Director 

Date: 5/1/2023 

Re: 2023 Millage 

 

Attached you will find the 2023 Millage Request (L-4029) for Livingston County. All millages 

on the form have been calculated using the correct millage rollback calculation as prescribed 

under Article 9 of the Michigan Constitution, and further directed by the State Tax Commission. 

 

Due to the changes in the Boards calendar. I’ve prepared the report on the contingency that on 

the final meeting the Allocation Board on May 24, 2023, approves and allocates 5 mills for the 

county. The request will further be forwarded to the final Board of Commissioners meeting on 

June 12, 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 

Livingston County, Michigan 
 Equalization 

 

 
304 E. Grand River Ave., Suite 10 , Howell, MI 48843 

Phone: (517) 546-4182 

Web Site: https://www.livgov.com/equal/ 


